Students enrolled in TCHS programming who are scheduled to take a Keystone exam on May 15th and/or May 16th will NOT go to their TCHS classes on those days.  Instead, they will be picked up by their bus on a 3-Hour Delay schedule and arrive at UHS at 10:55AM.  Lunch will be served at UHS at 11:00AM and students will report to their testing rooms at 11:30AM.

THCS students NOT taking Keystone exams are to attend their TCHS programming as normal in the morning.  However, they will dismiss early from TCHS in order to arrive back to UHS in time for the 10:55AM dismissal for all students not taking the exam.  Students not taking the Keystone Exams will not be served lunch.
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Any questions??  Contact Mr. Silva at ssilva@ucfsd.net
